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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Foss, Bob (Robert) [bfoss@craworld.com]
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2011 1:21 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Mark Borsuk
Subject: Access to 1445 Harrison St for installation of sub-slab vapor probes (Ref: RO0000266)

Jerry: 
  
I spoke with Mr. Borsuk this morning and was advised that the remaining issues regarding access to the basement of 
1445 Harrison Street have now been resolved.  The completed access agreement should be finalized within the next 
week.  Upon Mr. Borsuk’s approval to proceed, CRA will schedule the installation and sampling of the four probes 
beneath the slab foundation.  Once analytical results of acquired vapor samples are received and reviewed, CRA will 
complete the report documenting the conduit study, the fieldwork begun back in June with soil borings and the installation 
of an additional well on the west side of Harrison St, and the installation and sampling of sub-slab vapor probes within the 
basement of 1445 Harrison. 
  
Additionally, CRA is in the process of completing the Second 2011 Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report for 
submittal (upload) to the ACEH ftp website early next week.   
  
Thank you for your patience.   
  
Robert C. Foss, P.G. 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA  94608 
(510) 420-3348 office 
(925) 413-8707 cell 
(510) 420-9170 fax 
  
  
  


